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Bob Ross Happy Little Sticker Puzzles
Crazy Cat Lady (noun): A badge of honor for
people who know cats are awesome. Do you
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often wake up covered in cat hair? Do you
keep adopting more and more cats—then staying
home Friday nights to cuddle them? Proclaim
your feline obsession proudly! Joyfully
illustrated with cheeky mottoes, flowcharts,
and fun facts throughout, this little book is
an affectionate tribute to cats and the cool
ladies who love them. Includes a bonus sheet
of colorful stickers!

The Official Bob Ross Coloring Book
Cook craveable comfort food favorites and
find joy in your kitchen's happy little
accidents with this one-of-a-kind cookbook
for Bob Ross fans and aspiring chefs of all
ages. Featuring comfort-food favorites
inspired by Bob Ross's iconic words and
scenic landscapes, this collection of recipes
is as delightful and distinctive as the
artist himself. The Bob Ross Cookbook: Happy
Little Recipes for Family and Friends
includes recipes and entertaining ideas based
on the art and wisdom of Bob Ross, evoking
the painter's signature wisdom and tone.
Learn how to apply his laid back, meditative
approach to delicious meals such as: Happy
Little Roasted Chicken Curly-Topped Veggie
Mac and Cheese Nothing-to-It Pot Roast Van
Dyke Browned Meatballs Golden Sunset Shrimp
Scampi Upstream Salmon Croquettes Brunch
Palette Quiche Cabin-Roasted Vegetables And
much more! Peppered with Bob's own art and
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quotes and featuring full-color food
illustrations from a certified Bob Ross
painting instructor, this cookbook features
easy-to-follow recipes that include "Bravery
Test" sidebars for when you want to take it
up a notch. You know The Joy of Painting; now
learn the joy of cooking with Bob Ross.

Heart and Brain
Bob Ross-whose happy paintings, memorable
hairstyle, and quirky catchphrases make us
grin from ear to ear-is still as popular as
ever. This mini kit captures Ross's matchless
appeal. It includes the first-ever officially
licensed Bob Ross bobblehead figure, and it
plays 10 different wise and witty sayings
from the art master. The kit also comes with
a mini easel book featuring Ross's landscape
works, which can be displayed alongside the
bobblehead figure.

Ansel Adams
Each of these nine 96-piece jigsaw puzzles
featuring the art of Bob Ross will lift your
spirits with the joy of puzzling. Experience
the joy of puzzling with Bob Ross in this
collection of nine 96-piece jigsaw puzzles
featuring his distinctive landscape art. Each
colorful puzzle is packed (and can be
assembled) in a spacer page and is
accompanied by reflections from Bob on life
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and art from the painting’s episode. The back
sides of the puzzle pieces are color-coded
for easy identification, and hidden
underneath each puzzle on the spacer page is
an inspiring Bob Ross quote from the
corresponding episode of The Joy of Painting.
This happy little book is ideal for jigsaw
puzzle and Bob Ross fans alike!

Heart and Brain
For use in schools and libraries only. Fans
of Poorly Drawn Lines, Liz Climo, Randall
Munroe, and The Oatmeal will love this
riotous collection marking the return of
optimistic Heart and analytical Brain with
over 60 brand-new, never-before-seen comics.
Vigorously demanded and highly anticipated,
Heart and Brain: Gut Instincts is the followup to the tremendously popular New York Times
bestseller, Heart and Brain: An Awkward Yeti
Collection. Heart and Brain: Gut Instincts
features the same lovable characters as the
first book and introduces a host of other
vital organs like insatiable Tongue,
irritable Bowels, and abused Stomach.

The Abide Guide
Ansel Adams is best known for a series of
photographs he produced of America's natural
heritage known collectively as the National
Park Service Photographs, representative
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examples of which are reproduced here. This
assignment was especially commissioned in
1941 by Harold Ickes of the United States
Department of the Interior and the aim was to
record for posterity areas that had been
designated national parks, as well as
portraying the Native American homelands and
other monuments and areas of reclamation of
the great American wilderness. These would
also be used as photo-murals to decorate the
walls of the Department of the Interior.
Ickes was already familiar with Ansel's work
having seen detailed studies of leaves and
ferns which featured in an exhibition of
1936. Indeed, he liked them so much that he
hung one in his own office. He eventually
made Ansel's acquaintance when the
photographer came to lobby Congress, seeking
to have Kings River Canyon, California
designated a national park. Originally, only
painted murals by established artists were
thought suitable for inclusion in the Mural
Project, as it came to be known, as
photography had yet to be considered worthy
of being regarded as an art form, rather than
a way of recording or documenting reality;
but Ickes was convinced that Ansel's work was
artistically valid and would make its own
inimitable contribution to the scheme. The
collection of works commissioned in 1941 was
intermixed with earlier studies of the Kings
Canyon area dating back to 1936, and these
and the new prints were offered as part of
the commission. The photographs are a
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pictorial testament to the majesty of the
American West, captured with technical
accuracy and imbued with sheer inventiveness
and a deep empathy for the regions which
Ansel sought to protect and maintain intact.
They range from rivers and canyons, close-ups
of plant life, Native American villages and
their inhabitants, the mysterious and
enigmatic underworld of the Carlsbad Caverns
and the geysers and twisted forms of
Yellowstone National Park. Together, they
offer a visual feast and a source of delight
and nourishment for the spirit.

Phrenology Cat
This is a book of things to do, stories to
read, games to play, songs to sing - all with
illustrations by Norman Rockwell reproduced
from the pages of The Saturday Evening Post.
Think of it as a kind of treasure hunt; you
and your farmily are the seekers and ultimate
benefactors, the treasure is simple
enjoyment.

Bob Ross
Whoever said, "sticks and stones may break
your bones, but words will never hurt you"
never met an a**hole. Here, you'll find more
than 1,200 of the most biting quotes,
comments, and comebacks ever uttered,
including: "I would like to take you
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seriously, but to do so would be an affront
to your intelligence." --George Bernard Shaw
"Only two things are infinite, the universe
and human stupidity, and I'm not sure about
the former." --Albert Einstein "If they can
make penicillin out of moldy bread, they can
sure make something out of you." --Muhammed
Ali You won't just find quotes from typical
a**holes like Winston Churchill, Joseph
Stalin, and Mark Twain, either. You'll also
see what happens when practically perfect
folks like Walt Disney, Mahatma Ghandi, and
Audrey Hepburn lose their cool. So embrace
your dark side and get ready to enjoy every
over-confident, over-blown, over-the-top
a**hole comment you'll ever need.

The Bob Ross Cookbook
A titanium snowcapped mountain. A happy
little tree made with Van Dyke Brown and Dark
Sienna. A majestic, vibrant phthalo blue sky.
Bob Ross: My First Book of Colors is an early
concept board book featuring various Bob Ross
paintings and some of Bob's little quips
about each of the thirteen colors he used on
his palette in front of TV audiences. Full of
real paintings from the iconic artist, this
is sure to be a hit for any Bob Ross fan.
Colors include: Alizarin Crimson Bright Red
Cadmium Yellow Hue Dark Sienna Indian Yellow
Midnight Black Phthalo Blue Prussian Blue Sap
Green Titanium White Van Dyke Brown Yellow
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Ochre

The Best Cat Book Ever
This interactive journal inspired by Bob Ross
will spark the imagination with a series of
creative prompts for sketching, writing,
mindfulness, and goal-setting; motivational
quotes; and Ross's signature landscape
artwork throughout. This journal features:
Bob Ross-inspired prompts to stimulate the
creativity of artists and anyone with a
creative bent. The interactive elements
include ideas for sketching, writing,
activities, mindful practices, and dreamscaping. Motivational quotes. Full-color
artwork spotted throughout. Distinctive
flocked cover, giving Bob Ross's signature
hairstyle a tactile feel. Full-color
illustrated hardcover binding with rounded
corners throughout. Lined and blank interior
pages, printed on woodfree paper.

Be a Peaceful Cloud and Other Life
Lessons from Bob Ross
What's more super-amazing, more awesome than
a cat dressed up as: - A Unicorn - A
Lumberjack - The Abominable Snowman - A Ninja
Nothing--that's what! The Best Cat Book Ever
features the super-amazing, 100% awesome AC
the cat in tons of purrrrfectly hilarious
costumes. But really, why are you still
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reading this? Go on, see for yourself why
this is truly the most awesome thing that
will ever grace your bookshelves!

Cookin' with Coolio
Discover the joy of painting, just like Bob
Ross himself, with this one-of-a-kind mini
art set! Kit includes: Three pre-printed
canvases with numbered sections -- 2
landscapes and 1 of Bob's famous face. Each
canvas in around 3-1/8 x 2-3/4 inches. 7
paint pots Mini paint brush Mini easel for
displaying finished paintings Full-color,
fold-out sheets with detailed painting
instructions 32-page book on Bob Ross,
including painting tips

Royal Horticultural Society Desk Diary
2021
Have you ever wondered why your cat acts a
certain way, has such an attitude, or does
strange things? Now with the Phrenology Cat
kit you can pin-point and label where in your
cat's brain their emotions, likes, dislikes,
and quirks are located on this adorable
ceramic bust. This kit includes: 3"-tall
uniquely designed and painted ceramic bust
32-page illustrated mini book on phrenology
for cats

Bob Ross Bobblehead
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From a labrador that likes opera to a tooting
bulldog, Vincent Musi chronicled the
character and personality of everyday dogs
and compiled them into one gorgeous and
captivating book. Discover the stunning
collection of photographs that shows the
majesty, playfulness, and joy that is man's
best friend: As a National Geographic
photographer, taking pictures of lions,
tigers, and bears was a regular day's work
for Vincent Musi, but in 2017 he gave himself
a new challenge: dogs. Using the same
lighting and photographic techniques he uses
for his National Geographic photography, Musi
spent a year shooting portraits of dogs and
compiling them into a book complete with all
of the tail wags, wet noses, and dogs of all
shapes and sizes. • Features over 100 dogs in
a series of exquisite photos with close-ups,
profiles, and full body shots along with a
narrative about each dog • Presented in an
elegant package that properly showcase the
vitality of Musi's photos • Vincent J. Musi
is a popular speaker, National Geographic
photographer, and owner of the Unleashed
Studio. He resides in South Carolina With
delightful and informative bios displayed
next to each portrait, The Year of the Dogs
will have you entertained and doggedly coming
back for more. Makes an excellent coffee
table book for casual browsing and to inspire
happy conversations about dogs. The Year of
the Dogs will be the go-to gift book for dog
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lovers of all ages.

Walking Through Clear Water in a Pool
Painted Black
Readers will know Bob Ross (1942–1995) as the
gentle, afro’d painter of happy trees on PBS.
And while the Florida-born artist is reviled
or ignored by the elite art world and
scholarly art educators, he continues to be
embraced around the globe as a healer and
painter, even decades after his death. In
Happy Clouds, Happy Trees, the authors
thoughtfully explore how the Bob Ross
phenomenon grew into a juggernaut. Although
his sincerity in embracing democracy, gift
economies, conservation, and self-help may
have left him previously denigrated as a
subject of rigorous scholarship, this book
uses contemporary art theory to explore the
sophistication of Bob Ross’s vision as an
artist. It traces the ways in which his many
fans have worshiped, emulated, and parodied
him and his work. His technique allowed him
to paint over 35,000 paintings in his
lifetime, mostly of mountains and trees in
landscapes heavily influenced by his time in
the Air Force and stationed in Alaska. The
authors address issues of amateur art,
sentimentality, imitation, boredom,
seduction, and democratic practices in the
art world. They fully examine Ross as a
painter, teacher, healer, media star,
Page 11/26

Free Copy PDF Bob Ross 2021 Wall Calendar
performer, magician, and networker. In-depth
comparisons are made to Andy Warhol and
Thomas Kinkade, and mention is made of his
life in relation to Joseph Beuys, Elvis
Presley, St. Francis of Assisi, Carl Rogers,
and many other creative personalities. In the
end, Happy Clouds, Happy Trees presents Ross
as a gift giver, someone who freely teaches
the act of painting to anyone who believes in
Ross’s vision that “this is your world.”

Bob Ross Paint with Water
Featuring elegant designs and high-quality
paper, Floating Worlds Japanese Prints
Coloring Book is the perfect stress-reliever
for fans of classical Japanese woodblock
prints. The floating world of Geisha, Kabuki
actors, cherry blossoms and the majestic Mt.
Fuji—with this coloring book for adults you
are there, recreating woodblock prints of
people, landscapes, flora and fauna. This
fine art, adult coloring book includes 22
woodblock prints from the Ukiyo-e genre, all
ready for the touch of your colored pencils
or fine markers. A copy of the richly-colored
original print sits opposite your coloring
"canvas" to use as a reference, or not.
Before beginning, enjoy a little of the story
behind the image, as each print comes with a
brief yet fascinating introduction to the
original work. Altogether, it's the perfect
way to relax and have fun with art. When your
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masterpiece is complete, tear it out at the
perforation to frame and display.

Bob Ross: Happy Little Puzzles
If you love Bob Ross, The Joy of Painting,
and mindful pastimes, this mini activity kit
is for you! Set includes: 2 distinct
300-piece mini puzzles (one of a landscape
painting and one of Bob Ross himself at
work). When completed, each puzzle measures 6
x 7-1/2". 2-1/2 x 3" easel flipbook featuring
Bob's works of art and words of wisdom

Bob Ross Happy Little Jigsaw Puzzle
Book
The Royal Horticultural Society Diary 2021
brings together a beautiful selection of
botanical illustrations by Rear-Admiral John
Paul Wellington Furse, part of the collection
held in the world-famous RHS Lindley Library.
Furse retired from the Royal Navy in 1959 and
made several trips to Turkey, Iran, Iraq,
Russia and Afghanistan collecting bulbs, many
of which he brought back to RHS Wisley. ViceChairman of the RHS Lily group, he was also
awarded the RHS Victoria Medal of Honour.
This bestselling, week-to-view diary is
illustrated in colour throughout, with an
internal storage pocket and ribbon marker.

Jacksonland
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Aphra Behn, first female professional writer.
Sojourner Truth, activist and abolitionist.
Ada Lovelace, first computer programmer.
Marie Curie, first woman to win the Nobel
Prize. Joan Jett, godmother of punk. The 100
revolutionary women highlighted in this
gorgeously illustrated book were bad in the
best sense of the word: they challenged the
status quo and changed the rules for all who
followed. From pirates to artists, warriors,
daredevils, scientists, activists, and spies,
the accomplishments of these incredible women
vary as much as the eras and places in which
they effected change. Featuring bold
watercolor portraits and illuminating essays
by Ann Shen, Bad Girls Throughout History is
a distinctive, worthy tribute.

Dog Shaming
A brand new Bob Books boxed set featuring 12
easy-to-read stories! Great for kindergarten
and first grade readers, this boxed set
includes twelve mini-books. This set is the
perfect stepping stone to independent reading
since it contains four level A books, four
level B's, and four level C's. In typical Bob
Books style, these mini-books have lots of
repetition, friendly illustrations, and silly
stories. Bob Books First Stories is a great
companion to Bob Books Set 1: Beginning
Readers and Sight Words Kindergarten and
Sight Words First Grade.
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Bob Ross: a Happy Little Creativity
Journal
Play bark breathe. Created by award-winning
professional photographer - Dan Borris, YOGA
PUPS is a whimsical view of our most faithful
companions engaged in an activity you
wouldn't normally associate with canine
antics!

Happy Little Accidents
Experience the joy of puzzling in these 15
sticker-puzzle challenges featuring the art
of Bob Ross. Bob Ross charmed viewers with
his simple and efficient painting techniques,
and now you too can discover the joy of
creating amazing artworks with these puzzles.
Each of the fifteen challenges in this book
contains more than 100 sticker shapes to be
placed in a tessellated grid. When you’re
done, you’ll have a full-color glossy art
poster that you can hang on your wall. The
art of Bob Ross is featured in every puzzle,
so you’ll experience the enjoyment of seeing
his works come to life as you complete the
puzzles.

The Saturday Evening Post Norman
Rockwell Book
Cookie trips through her forty-year odyssey
on this planet--from LSD to shopping at the
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A&P, from birthing Max to shooting Pink
Flamingos Cookie trips through her forty-year
odyssey on this planet -- from LSD to
shopping at the A&P, from birthing Max to
shooting Pink Flamingos. The echoes of her
passionate commitments will ring in your
ears. It is a tragedy to have lost her.
Fortunately, along with the memories, she
left us this marvellous testament to her
intrepid zest for living.

Kama Pootra
Add a happy stroke of water to create
gorgeous landscapes inspired by Bob Ross’s
art. Bob Ross charmed his audience with his
whimsical, joyful style on the public
television series The Joy of Painting, and
now you too can paint almighty pictures in
this watercolor painting book. Use the
included paintbrush to apply gentle strokes
of water to each of the 24 specially treated
pages, and watch as the colors emerge and
blend to create a beautiful Bob Ross
masterpiece. This serene and peaceful book
also contains 12 traditional coloring pages
featuring even more of Bob’s works.

Willa’s Grove
THE DUDE ABIDES AND YOU CAN TOO! When you
seek salvation from this stressed out,
uptight world, there’s only one man to go to
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for guidance—the Dude. At once helpful, funny
and profound (like The Big Lebowski itself),
this survival guide from the founders of the
Church of the Latter-Day Dude and their top
disciples shows how to be as Dude-like as the
Dude (well, almost): •Secrets of sacred
Dudeist practices •The Seven Spiritual Laws
of Taking it Easy •Great Dudes who changed
the world (without really trying) •New
feminist philosophy for special ladies •The
Way of the Dude applied to politics, ethics
and finances •A 12-step program for personal
dudevolution •The science of really tying
your room together All this and a lot more
what-have-you. So the next time life throws
you a gutterball, just pick up this book and
ask, “What Would the Dude Do?” It’s your
answer for everything.

Bob Ross: Happy Little Magnets
This sequel to the best-selling Bob Ross
Coloring Book features a collection of sixtyfive seasonal paintings refashioned from Bob
Ross's original works. The second coloring
book based on the art of the beloved and
acclaimed painter and television personality,
this exclusive authorized collection of art,
derived directly from Bob Ross's own
paintings, offers his legions of fans a
contemplative, relaxing, and inspiring way to
connect with the work and personality of the
pop-culture icon. Featuring many of Ross's
Page 17/26

Free Copy PDF Bob Ross 2021 Wall Calendar
most famous quotes and catchphrases about
happy little trees, friendly squirrels, and
more, the book also includes a full-color
gallery of the original artwork. But as he
would no doubt want, coloring fans of all
ages are encouraged to make their own
decisions, embrace their mistakes, and make
each painting their own.

Crazy Cat Lady
"Bob Ross spent every episode of The Joy of
Painting teaching generations of viewers how
to paint. But, perhaps more important, he
also taught us how to live. His lessons about
imagination, friendship, kindness, mistakes,
and finding happiness are well received-- and
necessary-- now as they were during each of
his twenty-two minute televised episodes.
Based on Bob Ross's famed techniques,
anecdotes, and iconic images, Life Lessons
from Bob Ross: Be a Peaceful Cloud is a calm,
mindful guide to navigating your own personal
landscape. Filled with his most famous quotes
and illustrated by his original paintings,
this book's meditative essays, including
"Blank Canvas", "Happy Little Accidents," and
"Bravery Tests," are stepping stones to
thinking the way Bob Ross would: you are an
artist, and your life is a beautiful work of
art. "I knew you could do it," Bob would tell
his televised audience at the end of a
challenging painting. And he was right: you
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can"--Page 4 of cover.

Bob Books: First Stories
THERE'S ONLY ONE THING THAT COOLIO'S BEEN
DOING LONGER THAN RAPPING: COOKING Coolio
started making thirty-minute meals when he
was ten years old and has since developed a
whole new cuisine: Ghetto Gourmet. His
recipes are built around solid comfort foods
with a healthy twist that don't break the
bank. Start your Ghetto Gourmet adventure
with some "Soul Rolls," follow-up with
"Finger-Lickin', Rib-Stickin', Fall-Off-theBone-and-into-Your-Mouth Chicken," and fi
nish off with "Banana Ba-ba-ba-bread"
sweetened with golden honey. Chapters such as
"How to Become a Kitchen Pimp," "Chillin' and
Grillin'," and "Pasta Like a Rasta" will
guide you through creating 5 star meals at a
1 star price. You can't fi nd fusions like
Blasian (black Asian) or Ghettalian (ghetto
Italian) in restaurants, but you can have
them cooking away in your kitchen faster and
easier than ordering takeout. As Coolio says,
"All you need is a little bit of food, and a
little bit of know-how."

History Channel This Day In Military
History 2021
EXTRAORDINARY CHICKENS.
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You are invited to the rest of your life.
Three women, from coast to coast and in
between, open their mailboxes to the same
intriguing invitation. Although leading
entirely different lives, each has found
herself at a similar, jarring crossroads.
Right when these women thought they’d be
comfortably settling into middle age, their
carefully curated futures have turned out to
be dead ends. The sender of the invitation is
Willa Silvester, who is reeling from the
untimely death of her beloved husband and the
reality that she must say goodbye to the
small mountain town they founded together.
Yet as Willa mourns her losses, an impossible
question keeps staring her in the face: So
now what? Struggling to find the answer
alone, fiercely independent Willa eventually
calls a childhood friend who happens to be in
her own world of hurt—and that’s where the
idea sparks. They decide to host a weeklong
interlude from life, and invite two other
friends facing their own quandaries. Soon the
four women converge at Willa’s Montana
homestead, a place where they can learn from
nature and one another as they contemplate
their second acts together in the rugged
wilderness of big sky country.

Happy Clouds, Happy Trees
Celebrating the soft-spoken man who
encouraged millions of people to create their
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own art, Bob Ross is the first-ever
comprehensive overview of Bob Ross's artwork,
influence on pop culture. Full of the
acclaimed signature art created by America's
favourite art instructor, Bob Ross contains
more than 300 pieces of Bob's art features
his most famous quotes, an essay chronicling
his life and continuing effect on pop
culture, as well as information on the
technique he used to create his art.

Yoga Puppies
Presents the adventures of Earl the dog and
Mooch the cat as they interact with humans,
their friends, and other animals.

The Disney Dreams Collection Original
Art by Thomas Kinkade Coloring Book
Based on the web phenomenon Dogshaming and
containing photos that are all-new and
exclusive to the book, this hilarious album
showcases adorable snapshots of shamed pups
confessing their biggest - and grossest sins.

Mutts
The Quotable A**hole
A tribute to Bob Ross-the soft-spoken artist
Page 21/26

Free Copy PDF Bob Ross 2021 Wall Calendar
known for painting happy clouds, mountains,
and trees -- Happy Little Accidents culls his
most wise and witty words into one delightful
package. Ross has captivated us for years
with the magic that takes place on his canvas
in twenty-six television minutes-all while
dispensing little branches of wisdom. His
style and encouraging words are a form of
therapy for the weary, but with Bob it is
always about more than painting. There is a
hidden depth within his easy chatter, another
layer to everything he says. When he talks
about painting, he's using it as a metaphor
for life! Happy Little Accidents: The Wit and
Wisdom of Bob Ross opens with an introduction
and brief biography of Ross, followed by a
collection of Ross's greatest quotes and most
majestic works of art. Relax. Unwind. Be
inspired.

Bad Girls Throughout History
Spread the inspirational artwork and words of
wisdom of Bob Ross with this colorful, one-ofa-kind magnet collection. Set includes: 15
original magnets featuring Bob Ross artwork,
inspirational quotes, and iconic images
related to the painter. Unique easel flipbook
featuring Bob's works of art and words of
wisdom. Measures 2-1/2 x 3".

Floating World Japanese Prints Coloring
Book
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52 Mind-Blowing Ways to Poop The only known
translation of an ancient manual instructing
readers in the art of enlightened bathroom
experience, the Kama Pootra offers a
thrilling rediscovery of the tiled path to
porcelain nirvana. Willing seekers will find
fifty-two progressive positions designed to
maximize how you do number two. Every time
the bathroom door closes, a new experience
awaits.

Bob Ross by the Numbers
Now you can color along with the master,
Thomas Kinkade, painter of light. And what
could be better than coloring these paintings
with the timeless magic of classic Disney
stories and their captivating characters? In
this unique coloring book, sixty-three of
Thomas Kinkade's Disney Dreams images are
presented in color across from the black line
art of the same image to be colored. Enter
the world of the painter of light yourself,
as you create your own renditions of these
classic Disney character paintings, including
Alice in Wonderland, Beauty and the Beast,
Cinderella, The Lion King, Snow White, and,
of course, Mickey and Minnie.

Bob Ross: My First Book of Colors
Boasting more than two million pageviews per
month, TheAwkwardYeti.com has become a
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webcomic staple since its creation in 2012.
In addition to tons of fan favorites, Heart
and Brain contains more than 75 brand new
comics that have never been seen online. From
paying taxes and getting up for work to
dancing with kittens and starting a band,
readers everywhere will relate to the ongoing
struggle between Heart and Brain.

The Year of the Dogs
"Five decades after the Revolutionary War,
the United States approached a constitutional
crisis. At its center stood two former
military comrades locked in a struggle that
tested the boundaries of our fledgling
democracy. One man we recognize: Andrew
Jackson -- war hero, populist, and exemplar
of the expanding South -- whose first major
initiative as President instigated the
massive expulsion of Native Americans known
as the Trail of Tears. The other is a halfforgotten figure: John Ross -- a mixed-race
Cherokee politician and diplomat -- who used
the United States' own legal system and
democratic ideals to oppose Jackson.
Representing one of the Five Civilized Tribes
who had adopted the ways of white settlers -cultivating farms, publishing a newspaper in
their own language, and sending children to
school -- Ross championed the tribes' cause
all the way to the Supreme Court. He gained
allies like Senator Henry Clay, Chief Justice
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John Marshall, and even Davy Crockett. In a
fight that seems at once distant and
familiar, Ross and his allies made their case
in the media, committed civil disobedience,
and benefited from the first mass political
action by American women. At stake in this
struggle was the land of the Five Civilized
Tribes. Jacksonland reveals how Jackson, as a
general, extracted immense wealth from his
own armies' conquest of native lands. Later,
as president, Jackson set in motion the
seizure of tens of millions of acres in
today's Deep South. This is the story of
America at a moment of transition, when the
fate of states and nations was decided by the
actions of two opposed men."--Jacket.
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